
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for the Diary… 
• 10.9.24 INSET day- school  

closed for pupils. 

• 12.9.24 Year 1 audio testing by 
school nurse. 

• 24.9.24 3:30pm-4:15pm Rugby 
(weekly) for Years 4,5 and 6 
(mixed). 

• 25.9.24 3:30pm-4:15pm Netball 
(weekly) for Year 6 only (mixed). 

• 26.9.24 Y6 transition to Cynffig 
comprehensive (Welsh, Spanish, 
Music/Drama). 

• 14.10.24 Individual and sibling 
school photos. 

• 16.10.24 Nasal Flu for Reception-
Year 6 pupils only- parent consent 
needed. 

• 18.10.24 Wear It Pink for breast 
cancer-fundraiser. 

• 21.10.24 Autumn disco. 

• 20.12.24 INSET day- school  
closed for pupils. 

• 6.1.25 INSET day- school  
closed for pupils. 

• 23.5.25 INSET day- school  
closed for pupils. 

• 21.7.25 INSET day- school  
closed for pupils. 
An annual calendar of dates will 
be issued in October’s newsletter 
to give you plenty of notice of key 
events such as Christmas concerts, 
sports day etc.. 
 
 

 

8th September 
2022 

Admin… 
Contact us…  
01656 754850 or 
admin@cornelips.bridgend.cymru  or 

check out our school website 

www.cornelipriamary.com  

Ms. Main or Ms. Cogbill will be 
sending out a ‘contact info’ sheet 
for you to complete. Please fill it 
with up-to-date information such as 
mobile numbers etc. and return to 
school ASAP.  

Office staff, on request, can also 
provide you with a holiday form, 
breakfast club form or a 
‘medication’ form. The medication 
form only needs to be completed if 
your child is taking prescribed 
medication three-four times a day 
such as antibiotics, allergy  or 
asthma pumps. If your child is, 
please hand this paperwork into a 
member of staff from your child’s 
class with medication labelled (from 
a chemist). Please note, no 
medication can be given unless 
prescribed by a GP or a form 
completed by parents/ 
guardians. 
 

If your child is ill, please  
inform the school office by  
9:30am. You can leave a message 
if the line is busy. 

Headteacher’s Newsletter  

Issue 1 

Penblwydd Hapus 

i… Darcie C-R., Rory L., 

Emily C., Willow G., Kaycee 

B., Bria G., Roman R.,, Chahal 

C., Rylee C. and Mya W. who 

had birthdays in July (during 

the Summer holidays). 
 

Layla K., Max J., Theo A., 
Gruffydd E., Primrose R., 
Rohullah M., Ollie B., Dylan J., 
Dolcie T., Ivor Morgan., 
Jaxon-Arlo J., Daisey B., 
Harriet O., Jack L., Adam W., 
Falcon., Elsie J., Jack W., Mia 
W., Scarlett Q., Paisley A., 
Sienna M., Arthur B., Rosalea 
P., Ayla B. and  Jamie-Lee W. 
who had a birthday in  
August during  
the Summer  
holidays. 
 

6th September 
2024 

BBB… Big Bocs Bwyd is a huge success 

at Corneli Primary school! On average 15 
families are visiting BBB weekly and are 
helping to reduce food waste which helps 
the planet. It is open every Thursday 
9:10am-10am. £3 for a bag of 10 items. 
There is a lot on offer…food and other  
produce, including treats. This  
service is for both school  
communities and school staff.  
If you’d like to help, please see  
Mrs. McKay, Mrs. Phillips or Mrs. 
Pryse. 
 

Criw 

Cymraeg… 
 

Pwy wyt ti? 

Who are you? 
 

Bore da       

Good morning 
 

Prynhawn da 

Good afternoon 
 

Issue 1 

Help… 
We need your help to raise money 

for our school. You may be aware, 

from recent media by Asda, they are 

offering to donate money to your 

nominated school every time 

you shop at Asda and use their  

rewards app. The scheme is called  

CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS. Scan the  

QR code to find out more.  

#pleasenominatecorneliprimary 

 

privileged to be part of a team leading our school. It is 
my aim to build on the secure blocks that have been 
laid towards ensuring that our school is forward 
thinking and ambitious where children and families 
are supported within a safe environment. 
My time will be split between Corneli and Afon Y Felin, 
but Miss. Evans will be available in my absence as 
Head of School.  
Communication is really important to me and I will be 
writing a newsletter every month, providing a range 
of information. They will be issued as close as possible 
to the beginning of the month. 

Welcome back… 
On behalf of the staff and governors I welcome everyone back to a new academic  
school year and hope you had a wonderful Summer holidays with your family.  
We welcome especially all our new children and their families and look forward  
to working in partnership with you all! For new families, please ensure you join your child’s class 
Dojo page as this is where you will get the most up-to-date information and photos about your 
child and their class. It is also used as a way to communicate with your child’s teacher. However, 
be mindful that staff may not answer messages immediately during the school day as they may 
be teaching and staff politely request no messages after 5pm as this is their family time. Our 
school website is also a source of much information for example policies, prospectus, 
newsletters, holiday forms etc.. 
I’d like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as one of the newest members of Corneli’s 
team. My name is Katrina Pryse. I’ve been the Headteacher at Bryntirion Infants for a few years 
and am excited to work with Corneli and Afon Y Felin in Mrs. Williams’ absence. 
Corneli is a welcoming and nurturing school with amazing children and dedicated staff. I feel 

mailto:admin@cornelips.bridgend.cymru
http://www.cornelipriamary.com/


 

 

School Meals… 
All of our pupils are now entitled to a free school lunch. Welsh Government have extended this so year 5 and year 6 

pupils will also be entitled to a free lunch from September 2024.  

 


